
Hi Everyone, 
 
So, we have come to the end of this school year and are already looking forward 
to a new start in September. I bet you are wondering who your next teacher will 
be… well, you will be coming up to become the new 2G with myself, Mrs Galvin 
and the marvellous Mrs McGee! We are so excited to welcome you into Year 2, 
where we will be learning and growing together.  
 
However, as we have not had the chance to come together this term, let me tell 
you a little about myself; I have been at St Wilfrid’s for five years this September 
but it feels much longer as I was once a pupil at St Wilfrid’s and, would you 
believe, Mr Baker was my Year 6 teacher. I have been leading PSHE and the Rights 
and Respecting schools award across the school as well as being a class teacher 
and leading the school council. We will get to learn lots of new things together 
and I can’t wait for you all to be in my class. 
 
I know lots of you already and I am really looking forward to learning more about 
you and sharing all the exciting things we will be doing in Year 2, such as 
discovering how and who started the Great Fire of London, where chocolate 
comes from and how to follow a map using a compass, as well as working on our 
reading, writing, math and scientific skills - we are all going to be so 
knowledgeable!  
 
I am sure some of you will be wondering what school will be like in September 
and are thinking about what you can do to get ready - please try not to worry.  
We will work together to make the new school year your best one yet! We will 
make time to talk about how you are, how you have been getting on at home, 
answer any questions you might have and talk about your worries and hopes for 
the year ahead and together we will go from there. 
 
I am so excited for you to return to school and I hope you are too. We are going to 
have a brilliant year together - roll on September. 
 
Love from 
 
Mrs Galvin 
 


